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Friday, September 1, 2017 

Important Start-up Information 

Dear Parents, 

The first day of school will be on Tuesday, September 5th from 8:57am to 

11:45am.  We will be asking students to return to the classroom where they were 

in June.  This will give students an opportunity to reconnect with their peers and 

staff.  At the same time, the office will have a chance to confirm who will be at 

AES and who may have moved.  This will be important before finalizing class lists.  

If your child’s teacher is no longer working at AES, there will be a teacher in the 

classroom to be with the students.  Students new to AES will report to the library 

and will then be directed to a temporary class with their age group peers. 

 

If you have ordered school supplies from the online supplier, they will be delivered 

to your child’s new class on Thursday.  If you have purchased school supplies on 

your own, please keep them at home until Thursday.  We do ask that students 

please bring a pencil box on Tuesday and Wednesday with the following:  

pencil, eraser, colouring tools, scissors, glue stick. 

 

Please note that we will not be posting class lists.  Your child will be bringing home 

a note on Wednesday (September 7th) to indicate which class they will go to on 

Thursday morning. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by email 

(smorrison@sd69.bc.ca).   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sheila Morrison, Principal 
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